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NeelsErasmus@outlook.com

From: Emmanuel Mulambya <Emmanuel.Mulambya@nwu.ac.za>

Sent: Saturday, 10 July 2021 15:51

To: george@cavaleros.com; naidoog@dwa.gov.za; pillayv@dwa.gov.za; fly2u2

@gmail.com; jacovw7@gmail.com; maleselageorge@gmail.com; 

malora.az@gmail.com; samnduku1@gmail.com; steyn.mel@gmail.com; zamo2709

@gmail.com; vasie.naicker@mmiholdings.co.za; johangro@nedbankcapital.co.za; 

zmthiyane@rbct.co.za; chan.naidoo@sasol.com; Eddie.Lindeque@transnet.net; 

Renisha.Ramessar@vodacom.co.za; Wilna.Meiring@vodacom.co.za; 

renju@webmail.co.za; ditemane@yahoo.com

Cc: Fred Goede; Helei Jooste; Hermien Zaaiman; Neels Erasmus

Subject: Request for Physical Addresses

Dear UARM Alumni 
  
As you may know, you have been invited to the UARM Alumni reunion session scheduled for Friday, 23 July, 2021, at 12:00 noon.
This session has been organised, partly, because of the changes to the UARM trophy.  
  
UARM students will now qualify for this trophy by virtue of having obtained a distinction for their final mark in the MARM programme. 
You should have received an email from Helei Jooste requesting your physical address because you now qualify for this trophy and 
we would want to have this trophy couriered to you in readiness for our reunion session on 23 July, 2021. Kindly provide Helei with 
the requested information. 
  
Kindly note that students who had received a trophy for being top student in their graduation classes will not receive a trophy at this 
session. 
  
Best regards 
  
Emmanuel Mulambya 

Manager, UARM Alumni 
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